
Daily Announcements 

8-29-17 

Attention 5th-8th grade!! Are you interested in being a student council representative for the 2017-2018 

school year?  Fill out your application on-line!  Visit the Kahler website under NEWS and click on the 

Student Council Application.  Applications must be received by Friday - September 1st, 2017.  All rep-

resentatives will then be placed on a new Google form for online voting the next week.  

Would you like to spread random acts of kindness in school?  Would you like to be the reason you make 

someone else’s day brighter?  If you have ideas that you want to share, come to our Kindness Club 

meeting tomorrow at 8:00am in the library.  This club is open to students in 5th - 8th grades.  If you 

have any questions, see Mrs. Spinks or Mrs. Kammer. 

5th GRADERS - Do you like singing and performing?  Come join us for 5th grade choir!  We meet on 

Friday mornings at 7:45am and will perform a holiday musical in December!  Please see Mrs. Palasz for 

more info and to sign up!! 

Do you like taking pictures?  Do you attend a lot of Kahler events?  Are you creative, artsy and good 

with editing?  Then you might consider applying for a yearbook staff job.  There will be a call-out meet-

ing for yearbook staff tomorrow morning from 8am-8:30am.  There is a limited number of  students 

that will be selected for this staff.  See Mrs. Schuldt in Room 240 if you can not make it Wednesday but 

are interested in applying. 

Attention all Science Olympiads …. The call out meeting for Science Olympiad students in grades 6-

8th is Wednesday Sept. 6 after school from 3-4:30pm.  Please have rides here by 4:20pm.  Science 

Olympiad is an American team competition in which students compete in 23 events pertaining to vari-

ous scientific disciplines, including earth science, biology, chemistry, physics, engineering and build-

ing.  It is a fun, competitive competition which allows students to compete against other schools all 

over the state.  So if you are interested please come to the call out meeting Sept. 6.  If you are not able 

to attend please see Mrs. Kelly in Rm. 140 for paperwork that will be handed out at the meeting. 

The library will soon have NOOK eReaders available for students to check out.  Your account must be 

in good standing with no fines or overdue books.  A signed permission slip must be on file in order to 

check out a NOOK.  Stop by the library for a permission slip and to see a list of available titles. 

The library will be open at 8am this Friday for students to color their own book mark.  Coloring sup-

plies and book marks will be provided.  See you then! 

Kahler Book Club:  We will be reading “The One & Only Ivan” by Katherine Applegate.  We will meet 

on Wednesday’s at 8am in the library from 9/13—10/11.  When Ivan, a gorilla that has lived  for years 

in a down-and-out circus-theme mall, meets Ruby, a baby elephant that has been added to the mall, he 

decides he must find her a better life.  The reading level is 3.6 - 4.0 points.  If you would like to join the 

Kahler Book Club, stop by the library to pick up a permission slip.  Book Club is limited to the first 14 

students who return their signed permission slip. 



MATILDA BOOK   

BLUE PENCIL POUCH  

ANGEL CHARM 

BLUE AND WHITE LUNCH BAG 

If you would like to eat lunch outside - bring $1 Kolt Cash to lunch on Mondays and Tuesdays.  You 

will be able to do this every Monday and Tuesday weather permitting. 

Lake Central Indians Baseball Camp is coming up!  If you are interested in improving your overall 

baseball fundamentals plan on attending this camp.  This camp is hosted by the Lake Central High 

School baseball coaches and players.    Flyers are available in the front office. 

Congratulations to the 5th Grade Spell Bowl Team!! Our first practice is tomorrow morning 

at 8am in Room 224 (Ms. Traficante) See you there! 
 

ALEXANDRE BALDWIN 

LILY COLLARD 

MEGAN GRMEK 

PAIGE LUKAS 

MORGAN MAAS 

JACK MOORE 

MILE STOJAKOVIC 

EVAN SKUFAKISS 

LAUREN VANDERAH 

KEVIN WEIR 

INDIA WINSLOW 

 

Congratulations to the 6th-8th Grade Spell Bowl Team!  Our next practice is Wednesday, 

September 6th at 8am in Room 226 (Mrs. Andreas) See you there! 

 

ABBY CHURCHWELL 

JOVANA EMERICK 

ISABELLE GONZALEZ 

CHRIS MARLOW 

EDEN MILLER 

FEMI OLOLADE 

INDIAN POLLETTA 

ETHAN RADAZA 

KYLEIGH TATTINI 

THOMAS WHITE 

MARION WRIGHT 


